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Recommendation Regarding the Implementation  
of the Second Language Graduation Requirement 

Source: Academic Senate Executive Committee, 2007-08 
 
 
At its meeting on Tuesday, September 4, 2007, the Academic Senate Executive Committee voted 
unanimously (6-0) in favor of a motion to recommend postponement of the implementation of UPS 
410.107 for one year.  This recommendation will be submitted to the Academic Senate for debate at its 
meeting on Thursday, September 13, 2007. If it is endorsed by the majority of the Academic Senate and 
approved by President Gordon, UPS 410.107 will not apply to students admitted for fall 2008. 
 


